October 16, 2019

VFW Post #12009 PO Box 1437 Conifer, CO 80433-1437

Dear VFW Post #12009,

We are pleased to acknowledge your recent gift of \$450.00 for the Colorado House Fund to the VFW National Home for Children. The Facilities Department works very hard to keep the buildings and grounds in good shape. Your donation will help us maintain your home to the high standards that we strive for in our community.

Wonderful things are happening at the National Home thanks to your generosity!

Your support helped provide a healing environment to a veteran of the Iraq war and his family while he recovered from war's aftermath. It gave the wife and two children of an active duty service member a stable home while he served overseas. And you helped the daughter of a Vietnam veteran and mother of three complete her degree, which opened up employment doors, stabilized her financial situation and provided excellent prospects for her children to have a happy childhood.

Our work would not be possible without the continued support of generous friends like you. If you ever have questions or would like to visit our beautiful campus and see for yourself how your gift is making a real difference, please call us at 800.424.8360.

With Sincere Gratitude,

Frederick puffenberger
Executive Director

Todd Marriott Facilities Director

Todd I Mariatt

P.S. If you know a military or veteran family who is struggling, encourage them to call our toll-free Military and Veteran Family Helpline at 800-313-4200. This free service offers information, creates connections and gives hope to struggling families. It can even be a family's first step to moving to the National Home. And it's all possible because of your generous support.

October 21, 2019

VFW Post #12009 PO Box 1437 Conifer, CO 80433-1437

Dear VFW Post #12009,

Thank you for your recent gift of \$100.00 for a brick, which we received 10/15/2019. We are very proud that we can count you among our valued friends and supporters!

Because of patriots like you, we can continue to provide military and veteran families with a safe haven and nurturing community to rebuild their lives. We can also continue to assist veteran families through our Helpline at 800-313-4200.

Thanks to your gift, veterans will gain support, counseling, and time to heal from the wounds of war in order to strengthen their family bonds. Meanwhile, their children will have the chance to lead a normal life, receive a proper education, and make lifelong friends.

Your support is greatly appreciated by everyone here at the National Home. Thank you again!

Sincerely,

Frederick Puffenberger Executive Director

P.S. The VFW National Home for Children is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, so your contribution is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous financial donation. You can keep this letter as written proof of your donation for your tax records.